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Newsletter No 5 – 1st December


	kindness…respect…tolerance…fairness…achievement…happiness…being included…being listened to…

	Our vision for Oyne School is for happy achieving children to be supported to do their very best learning within a caring school and community.


	Dear Parents, Carers and friends,

Now that December has arrived we can really start to prepare for the Christmas Season and all that it holds.  We have already had a very successful Christmas Fayre which was very well supported and enjoyed by all who attended.  Our next priority is the Christmas Show which is going very well so far with lots of hard work from staff and pupils alike and I am sure that you will enjoy the end result. 
Regards

Sharon Huxtable

Headteacher



	Xmas Jumper Day
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We are having fun and raising funds for Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 18th December.  Children are invited to wear a Christmas Jumper – or something festive for a donation of £1.  Funds go to Text Santa to support the following charities. 
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‘We’re proud to be supporting the work of Macmillan Cancer Support, Make-A-Wish UK and Save the Children. From helping those affected by crises, to granting wishes to children fighting life-threatening conditions, to funding nurses so those with cancer get the care they need, Text Santa will give hope to families in the UK and overseas.’

As in previous years we are suggesting that pupils and staff send one Christmas Card to all instead of lots of individual cards. Cards will be read out at assembly and displayed in school. The cost that will be saved may be sent into school as a donation and we will add it to the Jumper Day collection as they are supporting such worthy causes.
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Christmas Activities
Thursday 10th December – School Christmas Lunch

Thursday 17th December – Whole School Christmas Craft afternoon

Friday 18th December – Xmas Jumper Day – wear your jumper for a donation

                                       Rev Dr Gauld visits school for our Christmas Assembly

Monday 21st December – School Party Lunch

                      School Christmas Party.  Party clothes to be changed into at lunch time.

Tuesday 22nd December – last day of term – Whole School Film afternoon with juice and 
popcorn

	Staff Update

At the time of writing no news from Mrs Duckers.  But we have been grateful for class cover from Mr Steve Keir in P1/2 for three days a week until Miss Mowatt joins us after Christmas.  Mrs Stewart (Support for Learning) has also started her maternity leave and we are delighted that a friend of the school Mrs Lorraine Morrice will be covering her leave.  We are also delighted to welcome Mrs Buckingham back with us.


	Remembrance

We value … respect, tolerance
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Pupils marked remembrance with a special assembly led by P3/4.  Andrew’s Grandad brought his friend Bob Owen to speak to us about his experiences in the Navy during the war.  He had lots of photos and medals to show us and the pupils asked super questions.  We hope he will come back and speak to us again.  Our act of remembrance was on the school field when we stood in silence and then placed poppies that we had made in the ground.  Alex in P4 reminded us why we were remembering those who had fought in wars.
	Children In Need

We value … kindness
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We all had fun for Children in Need.  Pupils dressed up as super heroes and enjoyed quizzes and activities in each classroom.  We raised over £260.  Well done to all.

	
	Sharing Jotter Week

Our vision for Oyne School is for happy achieving children to be supported to do their very best learning …
We hope that you enjoyed getting a flavour of the learning that took place over a few days the week before last.  Of course no two weeks are the same – and perhaps next year we won’t choose a week so close to Christmas!  If you haven’t already done it please put a wee comment in the back of the jotter and return to school.


	P1/2 Library Visit
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P1/2s enjoyed hearing about Badger the dog at a book reading and author session at Inverurie Library.


	Christmas Show Arrangements

Any costumes or clothes for the school to be sent into school this week please in named bags

Our dress rehearsal will be at the hall at 10.00am on 

Tue 8th December.  We have invited the Golden Oldies as usual and if you know of anyone else who would like to come - young or old please let them know they would be most welcome.  
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Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th December please deliver your children to the hall by 6.45pm.  We will have a better idea of a pick up time nearer the time.



	Snow Packs

Look out for snow packs coming home.  These will include some activities for children to do in the unlikely event of a school closure.  They will also include details of pupils Glow log in to enable pupils to go on line for more activities that their teacher has organised for them.  Once you get your snow pack please try out the Glow login and password at home to check that it works.
All parents should have details of the School Closure website and phone line for severe weather updates.  Please contact the school if you haven’t received them.
	


	Parent Focus Groups

From time to time I invite parents in to meet for an informal chat about an aspect of school life.  This time we are looking at maths.  If you would like a break from the Christmas rush and a mince pie and coffee and an opportunity to talk about maths and how your children learn please join us on Tuesday 15th December at 2.30pm in school.  Please put back the slip or email if you are interested in coming.


	Diary Dates

	Tue 8th and Wed 9th Dec
	Christmas Performances
	7.00pm – all welcome

	Wed 23rd Dec – Tue 5th Jan (inclusive)
	Christmas Holidays
	

	Fri 12th Feb
	Occasional Holiday
	

	Mon 15th Feb
	Spring Midterm holiday
	

	Tues 16th and Wed 17th Feb
	In Service Days 4 & 5
	

	Tues 1st Mar
	Open Afternoon Event 
	2.00pm onwards – all welcome

	Wed 23rd Mar
	School Reports issued
	

	Fri 25th Mar
	Good Friday Holiday
	

	Wed 30th Mar
	Parent Interviews
	3.30 – 5.00pm and 6.30 – 8.30pm

	Mon 4th April – Fri 15th April
	Spring Holidays
	

	Mon 2nd May
	May Day Holiday
	

	Thu 2nd June
	Sports Day
	2.00pm – all welcome

	Mon 6th June
	Occasional Holiday
	

	Thur 30th June
	End of Year Assembly 
	2.00pm – all welcome

	Fri 1st July
	Last day of school year
	


	Parent Focus Groups

I would be interested in attending the Parent Focus Group on Tuesday 15th December.

Name………………………………………………………………………
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        Oyne School’s Positive Learning Environment
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	Stage One
When you do a good job in school or make the right choice.
	An adult will give you praise and say ‘well done’ or give you a star or sticker.  You will know you have made a good choice.

You will get rewarded through your class reward system.

	
	Stage Two
When you have made a special effort in school.
	An adult will give you a ‘white slip’ to take home to share with others.

	
	Stage Three
When you consistently make the right choice or do a good job.
	You will get a Golden Brick to build into our Golden Wall.  Your achievement will be celebrated at assembly and you will get a special sticker to take home.


	

	Stage One
When you don’t follow a Golden Rule or you make a wrong choice


	An adult will give you two warnings then you will lose 5 minutes of Quality Time

	

	Stage Two
When you repeatedly don’t follow the Golden Rules or make wrong choices
	Your teacher will issue a Stage Two Orange concern slip.  Your parents/carers will talk to you and you will give the signed slip back to your teacher. 
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	Stage Three
When you consistently make the wrong choices and do not follow the Golden Rules and you have had three Orange Slips.
	The Head Teacher will contact your parents/ carer to discuss the next step.


